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Implats is deeply concerned to note that in further incidents of violence 

overnight, six employees of the company were brutally assaulted.  They 

are all being treated in the mine hospital and their families have been 

contacted and arrangements made for them to travel to the hospital.   

 

In addition, the police discovered the badly beaten body of a man in the 

Freedom Park development.  He has not yet been identified, but items 

lying next to him indicate that he could be a contractor working at one of 

the shafts. No further details are available at this stage.   

 

Implats condemns the violence in the strongest possible terms.  It is 

totally unacceptable that criminal elements are taking advantage of an 

already volatile situation.  We are appealing to those on the illegal work 

stoppage to return to work in order for their grievances and demands to 

be considered.    

 

The SAPS, the only legal entity allowed to enforce law and order, has a 

strong presence on the ground and is investigating the latest incidents.     

A high level meeting between Implats, the NUM and Cosatu has been 

arranged.  Further updates will be provided when available.   
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